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Work will commence in September 
2020 on a $50,000 infrastructure 
project to replace water mains in the 
Bundaberg North water supply area.   
 
The works will consist of the 
installation of a water pressure main 
as indicated in yellow on the photo.  
This work will be carried out by 
Council’s Water Services team. 
 
Work is expected to be completed 
during September 2020. 
Construction work will be undertaken 
Monday to Friday between the hours 
of 6.00 am and 5.00 pm. 
 
Traffic Management measures will 
be implemented during construction. 
Individual owners will be contacted if 
Council needs to dig across owners’ 
driveway during construction. 
 
The new water main will be 
connected to the existing water 
network, which will cause disruption 
to the water service. Residents will 
be provided with prior notice, to 
minimize inconvenience. 

 
Bundaberg Regional Council is 
aware construction work can cause 
disruption and thanks residents for 
their patience and co-operation while 
we improve the water service in this 
area. Should you have any concerns 
or queries, please call Council’s 
Project Manager. 
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